
5.6.2020 - St Edmund’s ceiling repair and redecoration 

 

The work in St Edmund’s started on 1 June and the internal access scaffold is now complete 

in accordance with the contractor’s programme.  Next week the Architect will make a close-

up inspection of the ceiling panels and the plasterer will make a start on the repairs.  The 

inspection will reveal the extent of the necessary repairs.  

 

 
 

             Geoff Bailey   


